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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/019 
 
Subject: Special Allocation Scheme for Violent Patients 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold some of the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

How many applications were made by GP practices in your area 
to the Special Allocation Scheme for violent patients in each of 
the following years: 
2016-17 
2017-18 
2018-19 
2019-20 
2020-21 
2021-22 
2022-23 
 
For each of the years, how many of these applications were: 

a) Accepted 
b) Rejected  

 
 
 
 
2016-17 – NHSE administered scheme 
2017-18 – NHSE administered scheme 
2018-19 – 31 pts accepted onto scheme 
2019-20 – 29 pts accepted onto scheme 
2020-21 – 31 pts accepted onto scheme 
2021-22 – 21 pts accepted onto scheme 
2022-23 – 38 pts accepted onto scheme 
 
The ICB does not record rejections, we advise you to contact PSCE 
(Primary Care Support England) for further information; 
https://pcse.england.nhs.uk/contact-us/ 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 11 May 2023 and has been approved for release by David Jarrett, 
Director of Integrated and Primary Care for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


